
 

 

 
Design Review Board 

Notice of Site Visit 
 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 – 8:00 am 
21 Church Street 

 
 

The City of Salem Design Review Board (DRB) will hold a site visit at 21 Church 
Street (City/SRA owned parking lot in between Salem Five building and 11 Church 

Street condominiums) on Thursday, February 16, 2017 at 8:00 a.m.  The purpose of 
the site visit is to better understand the site and its constraints in order to respond to 

a proposal submitted by National Grid to the DRB to install an aboveground 
“switchgear.”   

 
 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City 
Ordinance Sections 2-028 through 2-2033. 

 


